
PROJECT UPDATE:
For the Week of December 5, 2010

The weather was pretty cooperative thi

roundabout on the north side of the interstate and is chipping away at 

the south side.  In the upcoming weeks we’ll be finishing up the roundabouts, sidewalks and 

replacing the snow melt system at the entrance of the Northstar Business Center.

goal of our team to be off the project in m

weather.   As is standard, please expect flagger manned lane closures during non

hours (9 a.m. – 4 p.m.).  

 

Some of you may have noticed the jobsite experienced damage over the weekend because of a 

small fire.  Obviously rework ads to the construction schedule so we encourage everyone to 

alert emergency services if you see something suspicious with the work zone during non

hours.   Thanks for your help in this matter.

  

      ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

970-949-1102 or the CDOT website for more information

http://www.coloradodot.info/project

our public information office at 970

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com

  

American Civil Constructors, Inc.

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

  

     

PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange 
For the Week of December 5, 2010 

  

The weather was pretty cooperative this week and ACC made great progress on the on/off 

roundabout on the north side of the interstate and is chipping away at the two roundabouts on 

In the upcoming weeks we’ll be finishing up the roundabouts, sidewalks and 

replacing the snow melt system at the entrance of the Northstar Business Center.

goal of our team to be off the project in mid-December but this is largely dependent on 

As is standard, please expect flagger manned lane closures during non

Some of you may have noticed the jobsite experienced damage over the weekend because of a 

Obviously rework ads to the construction schedule so we encourage everyone to 

alert emergency services if you see something suspicious with the work zone during non

Thanks for your help in this matter. 

any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

1102 or the CDOT website for more information   

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange. Alternatively, you may contact 

our public information office at 970-566-6912 or via email at 

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com. 

American Civil Constructors, Inc. 

tion Manager: Jody Randall 720-244-7312 

  

   

 

  

 

    

 

s week and ACC made great progress on the on/off 

the two roundabouts on 

In the upcoming weeks we’ll be finishing up the roundabouts, sidewalks and 

replacing the snow melt system at the entrance of the Northstar Business Center.  It is still the 

December but this is largely dependent on 

As is standard, please expect flagger manned lane closures during non-peak work 

Some of you may have noticed the jobsite experienced damage over the weekend because of a 

Obviously rework ads to the construction schedule so we encourage everyone to 

alert emergency services if you see something suspicious with the work zone during non-work 

any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

. Alternatively, you may contact 


